

Vol 20, No. 23

February 10, 1972

Public Information Ph. 4453

SCHOOL OF NURSING TO BE EXTENDED TO LINCOLN CAMPUS The School of Nursing will extend its program to the Lincoln campus. Initial funding for the baccalaureate degree program at Lincoln will be included in the University's 1973-74 budget

request, according to a proposal of the regents at their meeting last week.

The extension will in no way affect the present nursing program at the Medical Center, according to Dr. Robert Koefoot, regent who proposed the plan. He said the nursing school headquarters will remain in Omaha.

+++

HISTORY OF MEDICINE